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Van destruction prompts probe
(KAIR)--A vehicle, parked on property in Atchison County, incurs more than
$1,000 in damage, and an investigation is launched to find out who's responsible.

According to a report from Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, the 2002
Chevrolet mini van had been parked at 8768 308th Road, in Huron.

The owner of the vehicle, who lives in Topeka, reported to the Sheriff's Office
that he believes the damage happened sometime between February 24 and March
11.

According to the report, the van's back windows were broken out, the back hatch
was damaged, and the van was moved around 50 feet into a waterway.

No suspects have yet been determined.

Anyone with information about the crime should contact the Atchison County
Sheriff's Office.
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